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AB 2120
Deadline: 3/26/ 10 by 12 noon

From: "Rich Thomure" <thomure@thesearanch.com=

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

cC: <ecarilio@sonoma—county.org>

Date: 3/26/2010 10:19 AM

Subject: SWRCB Instream Flow Policy and the Gualata River

To Whom it may Concem,

My wife have bean owners at The Sea Ranch for 20 years and my parents pefore us, since 1969. The Sea Ranch has an excellent
record of adhering to every new policy affecting the community and the health of the Gualala River.

- We have significant concems about your staff recommendations. We request that the policy not be adopted in its present form
without allowing The Sea Ranch consideration for its conscientious and conservative rights to use ouf wells beneath the river. -

Sincerely,

Richard & Kristine Thomure
318 Moonraker Road

The Sea Ranch, CA 95497
707-884-9109
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